
Soliciting in the Village 

••• 
 

In accordance with Section 2.2 of the 
Village of Chenequa Ordinances, any 
individual who, personally or for any 
other person, organization, society, 
association or corporation, goes to 
private residences and distributes 
literature or solicits money, services, 
financial assistance or orders for the sale 
of goods or services is considered a 
solicitor.  Solicitors are required to have a 
permit to engage in or sponsor 
solicitation within the Village of 
Chenequa. Each Solicitor shall possess 
and prominently display a valid 
Solicitor’s Permit. This permit is 
requested at the Village Hall during 
normal business hours.  The Village does 
keep track of any and all valid Chenequa 
Solicitor Permits. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns 
about solicitors, please feel free to contact 
the Police Department at 262-367-2145. 
 

 

FREE COMMUNITY EVENT 
National Night Out  

Hosted by 
City of Delafield Police Department 

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Delafield Municipal Parking Lot 
(See attached flyer for details.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa 
 

Board of Review 
••• 

Notice of Assessments will be mailed 
August 23rd. 

 
Open book is scheduled for Thursday, 
September 2, 2021 from 4pm – 6pm.  If 
you have any questions, please contact 
Mark Link with Tyler Technologies at 
414-704-0647. 
 
Board of Review is scheduled for Friday, 
September 24, 2021 from 9am – 11am.   
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Boating Reminders 
• • • 

Reminder for everyone:  all powered boats operating on any public waterway in the 
State of Wisconsin must have a Wisconsin Certificate of Number (registration) and 
expiration decals to operate a recreational vessel legally.  The Certificate of Number 
(registration card) must be on board and available for inspection by an enforcement officer 
whenever the vessel is operated.   
 
The registration number and expiration decals must be displayed as follows: 
 

• Numbers must be placed on each side of the forward half of the vessel. 

• Number must be read from left to right. 

• Number must be at least 3” high BLOCK letters. 

• Numbers must contrast with the color of the vessel and be clearly visible and 
legible. 

• Letters must be separated from the numbers by a space at least two inches wide. 

• Decals must be affixed three inches behind (toward the stern) and in line with the 
number. 

• Two-tones and camouflage numbers are not legal and should not be used. 
 

 
 

For more rules regarding Wisconsin Boating Laws and Responsibilities, please visit: 
THE HANDBOOK of Wisconsin Boating Laws and Responsibilities 
 

https://dnr.wi.gov/files/pdf/pubs/le/le0301.pdf

